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Dear , 
 
RE: TRAVELLER SITE ALLOCATIONS DOCUMENT – CALL FOR SITES 
LAND TO NORTH OF OLD HOLLOW, OLD HOLLOW, COPTHORNE 
 

I am writing to you regarding the above site and its potential consideration for use as a permanent Gypsy 

and Traveller accommodation site.  

National Planning Policy sets out that Local Authorities must make an assessment of the need for 

Traveller sites within their area, and to develop planning policies to ensure that the need is met including 

the identification of land for sites. For Mid Sussex, a requirement has been established for an additional 

34 permanent pitches in the district for the period to 2031 (available to view at 

www.midsussex.gov.uk/8686.htm). 

In order to meet this need, Mid Sussex District Council are inviting the submission of specific plots of 

land that could be considered for use as permanent sites to meet the needs of local Gypsy and Traveller 

residents and their families. 

It would be extremely useful if you could please confirm the position regarding the potential promotion of 

the above site, even if this is just to state that the site is not available for Gypsy and Traveller 

accommodation; that you no longer have any interest with the site; or have other landholdings that you 

wish the Council to consider. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate in contacting Nathan Spilsted by e-mail 

Nathan.Spilsted@midsussex.gov.uk or by telephone (01444) 477455 

In order to clarify the position with the above site, please could a response be made by 2nd June 2015? 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Nathan Spilsted - Senior Planning Officer 
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